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6th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
           OFSTED REPORT 

 
We are writing to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection which took place on 20th November. 

Attached to today’s correspondence you will find a copy of the final report of our inspection, this takes the form of a letter 
from our Inspector Mrs Jo Evans to Mrs Oustayiannis. 

 

We are very pleased to inform you that the school has retained its Good judgement and we are thrilled with the many 
positive comments made by the inspector. These include: 

 
‘You place importance on the personal, social and emotional development of pupils as well as their academic success. As 
a result, pupils are happy to come to school, where they learn and achieve well.’ 
 
‘Pupils tell me they feel safe and well cared for. They said that everyone is friendly at the school and they agreed that 
there would be someone to talk to if they had any worries.’ 
 
‘Teachers provide interesting and engaging learning experiences that allow pupils to become resilient learners who work 
well independently and also collaboratively.’  
 
‘Parents hold you and the school in high regard.’ 
 
‘Governors share your determination that pupils will have an enjoyable and positive experience’. 
 
 

We are always looking to improve and we were very reassured that the next steps identified by the inspector are already 
being worked on through our School Development Plan and that we have already made progress in these areas. The next 

steps are: 
 

‘Teachers in the Reception Year provide activities that challenge the most able children sufficiently in all areas of 
learning.’ 
 
‘Teachers raise their expectations of what key stage 1 pupils can achieve in their writing.’ 
 
The inspection letter contains many more examples of the wonderful work that is going on at Telford Infants and we 
encourage you to read it in full. If you have any queries please do contact us through the school office. 

 

Finally, our Good grading would not have been possible without our enthusiastic, dedicated staff and governors and of 
course your brilliant children who make Telford Infant School such a special place. We would also like to take this 

opportunity to say a huge thank you for all the support you give the school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis                               Mr Colin Talbot 

Headteacher                                            Chair of Governor 
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